
Hi Donna, 

 

Dr. Patel wanted me to send you a couple of photos! I had my surgery (RNY) on March 2, 2009. 

I told him I would like to help promote his practice in any way I can. I am so very grateful for 

Dr. Patel and everyone in his office. I feel better than I ever have and I have only begun!! 

 

Please call me if you have any questions. Dr. Patel mentioned something about some new 

promotional stuff like the web site and a possible commercial. If I can help in any way I'd love 

to!! Just let me know!!  

 

The older photo was taken late 08' or early 09'. I started my pre-op diet Jan. 20, 2009 after my 

first visit with Dr. Patel. I was 330lbs, the morning of March 2nd I was 290lbs. Today I am 

223lbs, that's a total of 107lbs lost since Jan. 20th, -67lbs since surgery on March 2nd.  

 

I still really don't believe it myself!! 

 

Thanks, and God bless you all!! 

 

Abraham  

 

  


